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	Comment period:
	September 22, 2022 to October 14, 2022
	Contact:
	[bookmark: Text7]Company Representative 

	Comments from:
	[bookmark: Text6]Company Name
	Email:
	

	Date:
	[yyyy/mm/dd]
	
	


Instructions 
1. Please fill out the section above as indicated.
2. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments.
3. Please submit one completed comment matrix per organization.
4. Stakeholder comment matrices will be published on aeso.ca, in their original state.
5. Email your completed comment matrix to stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca by October 14, 2022 
Request for feedback
The AESO is seeking feedback from interested stakeholders on their perspectives as it relates to the draft AESO information document ID#2021-007, Cyber Security – Communications between Control Centres (“ID #2021-007”) and the CIP-012-AB-1 Reliability Standard Audit Worksheet (“CIP-012-AB-1 RSAW”). The AESO values stakeholder feedback and invites all interested stakeholders to provide their comments on the following questions. Please be as specific as possible with your responses. Thank you. 
	
	Questions
	Stakeholder Comments

	1.
	Is there any content in ID#2021-007 that is not clearly articulated? If yes, please indicate the specific section of the draft information document, describe the concern, and suggest alternative language.
	

	2.
	Is there any additional content that you would like to see in ID#2021-007? If yes, please specify.
	

	3.
	Is there any content in the CIP-012-AB-1 RSAW that is not clearly articulated? If yes, please indicate the specific section of the draft RSAW, describe the concern, and suggest alternative language.
	

	4.
	Is there any additional content that you would like to see in the CIP-012-AB-1 RSAW? If yes, please specify.
	

	5.
	Is there something the AESO could have done to make the session more helpful. If so, please specify.
	


Thank you for your input. Please email your completed matrix to: stakeholder.relations@aeso.ca
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